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Focus On: 100 Most Popular Real Madrid C.F. Players Aug 25 2022
Focus On: 100 Most Popular Gangster Films Jul 24 2022
Autonome Wapens Mar 28 2020 Wat zijn autonome wapens Dodelijke
autonome wapens zijn een soort autonoom militair systeem dat
onafhankelijk doelen kan zoeken en aanvallen op basis van
geprogrammeerde beperkingen en beschrijvingen, en kan opereren in de
lucht, op het land, op het water, onder water of in de ruimte. p> Hoe
u profiteert (I) Inzichten en validaties over de volgende onderwerpen:
Hoofdstuk 1: Dodelijk autonoom wapen Hoofdstuk 2: Militaire robot
Hoofdstuk 3: PackBot Hoofdstuk 4: General Atomics MQ-9 Reaper
Hoofdstuk 5: Keeper CIWS Hoofdstuk 6: General Atomics MQ-1 Predator
Hoofdstuk 7: Guardium Hoofdstuk 8: THeMIS Hoofdstuk 9: Kunstmatige
intelligentie wapenwedloop Hoofdstuk 10: Existentieel risico van
kunstmatige algemene intelligentie Hoofdstuk 11: AI-overname Hoofdstuk
12: Grey goo (II) Beantwoorden van de belangrijkste vragen van het
publiek over autonome wapens. (III) Voorbeelden uit de praktijk voor
het gebruik van autonome wapens op veel slagvelden in de
strijdkrachten. (IV) 17 bijlagen bij leg kort uit, 266 opkomende
technologie in elke industrie om 360-graden volledig begrip te hebben
van de technologieën van autonome wapens. Voor wie is dit boek
Professionelen, niet-gegradueerde en afgestudeerde studenten,
enthousiastelingen, hobbyisten en degenen die verder willen gaan dan
basiskennis of informatie voor elke vorm van autonome wapens.
Focus On: 100 Most Popular Expatriate Footballers in Spain Sep 26
2022
Report of the Security Council Sep 14 2021 The present annual report
covers questions considered by the Security Council and matters
brought to its attention as well as the work of the Council's
subsidiary bodies during the reporting period of 1 August - 31
December 2016.
Focus On: 100 Most Popular 1990s Action Films Apr 28 2020
The Syrian Jihad Jan 06 2021 The eruption of the anti-Assad
revolution in Syria has had many unintended consequences, among which
is the opportunity it offered Sunni jihadists to establish a foothold
in the heart of the Middle East. That Syria's ongoing civil war is so
brutal and protracted has only compounded the situation, as have
developments in Iraq and Lebanon. Ranging across the battlefields and
international borders have been dozens of jihadi Islamist fighting
groups, of which some coalesced into significant factions such as
Jabhat al Nusra and the Islamic State. This book assesses and explains
the emergence since 2011 of Sunni jihadist organizations in Syria's
fledgling insurgency, charts their evolution and situates them within
the global Islamist project. Unprecedented numbers of foreign fighters
have joined such groups, who will almost certainly continue to host

them. Thus, external factors in their emergence are scrutinized,
including the strategic and tactical lessons learned from other
jihadist conflict zones and the complex interplay between Al-Qaeda and
the Islamic State and how it has influenced the jihadist sphere in
Syria. Tensions between and conflict within such groups also feature
in this indispensable volume.
NGOs and Lifeworlds in Africa Jun 30 2020 Non-governmental
organizations (NGOs) have become ubiquitous in the development sector
in Africa and attracting more academic attention. However, the fact
that NGOs are an integral part of the everyday lives of men and women
on the continent has been overlooked thus far. In Africa, NGOs are not
remote, but familiar players, situated in the midst of cities and
communities. By taking a radical empirical stance, this book studies
NGOs as a vital part of the lifeworlds of Africans. Its contributions
are immersed in the pasts, presents and futures of personal
encounters, memories, decision-making and politics.
Counter-Insurgency in Nigeria Sep 02 2020 This book offers a detailed
examination of the counter-insurgency operations undertaken by the
Nigerian military against Boko Haram between 2011 and 2017. Based on
extensive fieldwork conducted with military units in Nigeria, CounterInsurgency in Nigeria has two main aims. First, it seeks to provide an
understanding of the Nigerian military’s internal role – a role that
today, as a result of internal threats, pivots towards counterinsurgency. The book illustrates how organizational culture,
historical experience, institutions, and doctrine, are critical to
understanding the Nigerian military and its attitudes and actions
against the threat of civil disobedience, today and in the past. The
second aim of the book is to examine the Nigerian military campaign
against Boko Haram insurgents – specifically, plans and operations
between June 2011 and April 2017. Within this second theme, emphasis
is placed on the idea of battlefield innovation and the reorganization
within the Nigerian military since 2013, as the Nigerian Army and Air
Force recalibrated themselves for COIN warfare. A certain mystique has
surrounded the technicalities of COIN operations by the Army against
Boko Haram, and this book aims to disperse that veil of secrecy.
Furthermore, the work’s analysis of the air force’s role in counterinsurgency is unprecedented within the literature on military warfare
in Nigeria. This book will be of great interest to students of
military studies, counter-insurgency, counter-terrorism, African
politics and security studies in general.
Feminist Economics and Public Policy Sep 21 2019 Professor Ailsa
McKay, who was known not only for her work as a feminist economist but
also her influence on Scottish social and economic policy, died in
2014 at the height of her academic career and impact on public life.
Organised around the key themes of Ailsa McKay’s work, this collection
brings together eminent contributors to argue for the importance of

making women's roles and needs more visible in economic and social
policies. Feminist Economics and Public Policy presents a uniquely
coherent analysis of key issues including gender mainstreaming,
universal childcare provision and universal basic income security, in
the context of today’s challenging economic and political
environments. It draws on international perspectives to look at the
economic role of women, presenting readers with interrelated sections
on gender budgeting and work and childcare, before concluding with a
discussion on Citizens Basic Income and how it could contribute
towards a more efficient, equitable social security system. The
theoretical, empirical and practice based contributions assembled here
present recommendations for more effective public policy, working
towards a world in which women’s diverse roles are recognized and
fully accounted for. This book is a unique collection, which will be
of great relevance to those studying gender and economics, as well as
to researchers or policy makers.
Focus On: 100 Most Popular Indian Drama Films Oct 27 2022
The Roots of Resilience Nov 23 2019 The Roots of Resilience examines
governance from the ground up in the world's two most enduring
electoral authoritarian or "hybrid" regimes—Singapore and
Malaysia—where politically liberal and authoritarian features are
blended to evade substantive democracy. Although skewed elections,
curbed civil liberties, and a dose of coercion help sustain these
regimes, selectively structured state policies and patronage, partisan
machines that effectively stand in for local governments, and
diligently sustained clientelist relations between politicians and
constituents are equally important. While key attributes of these
regimes differ, affecting the scope, character, and balance among
national parties and policies, local machines, and personalized
linkages—and notwithstanding a momentous change of government in
Malaysia in 2018—the similarity in the overall patterns in these
countries confirms the salience of these dimensions. As Meredith L.
Weiss shows, taken together, these attributes accustom citizens to the
system in place, making meaningful change in how electoral
mobilization and policymaking happen all the harder to change. This
authoritarian acculturation is key to the durability of both regimes,
but, given weaker party competition and party–civil society links, is
stronger in Singapore than Malaysia. High levels of authoritarian
acculturation, amplifying the political payoffs of what parties and
politicians actually provide their constituents, explain why electoral
turnover alone is insufficient for real regime change in either state.
Lacan, Deleuze and World Politics Aug 21 2019 This book aims to rethink the way in which the subject is inscribed in the modern
political, and does so by exploring the potentiality of LacanoDeleuzian theoretical framework. It concerns a different ontology and
a non-dualist understanding of political and legal existence, by

focusing on questions such as how to think alternative notions of
political existence and what kind of political, social and legal order
do these come to create. This investigation into political appearance
of subjects through concepts of law, body and life is led and
influenced by the thought of Gilles Deleuze and Jacques Lacan, as well
as Alain Badiou, Antonio Negri and Slavoj Žižek. The book takes on
various conceptualisations of life, explores the relationship between
law and life and develops an alternative notion of legal and political
existence in particular in the context of rights. On the back of
Guantánamo’s legal and political discourses this work aims to show why
and how the problems of world politics or the limitations of (human)
rights discourse require an engagement with questions such as what it
means to exist as a human being, what forms of life are politically
recognised, which are not, and why this distinction. By pointing to a
different ontology for thinking and understanding global politics and
demonstrating how a trans-disciplinary and philosophical approaches
can foster the debates in world politics, this book will be of
interest to postgraduates and scholars working on critical normative
ideas in international politics, critical security studies and
critical legal studies.
Focus On: 100 Most Popular Campeonato Brasileiro Série A Players Nov
04 2020
Focus On: 100 Most Popular United States National Medal of Arts
Recipients Mar 20 2022
Cooperation and the International Criminal Court Nov 16 2021 In
Cooperation and the International Criminal Court: Perspectives from
Theory and Practice, Olympia Bekou and Daley J. Birkett bring together
expert contributions from both academia and practice, providing
detailed insight into the cooperation regime of the International
Criminal Court.
Coping with Crisis: Learning the lessons from accidents in the Early
Years Jan 18 2022 This practical book is useful both for inspection
preparation and helping to promote the ongoing importance of personal
responsibility and commitment to children's safety and well-being. It
condenses management and safeguarding issues by bringing together food
safety, health and safety legislation and the welfare requirements
within the revised Early Years Foundation Stage 2014. It outlines the
importance of complying with legal responsibilities and discussing the
outcomes of failing to comply. This helps to prioritise safeguarding
through knowledge of the inspection process. The book focuses on
raising awareness and promoting a culture of safety to try and prevent
accidents, incidents and food poisoning outbreaks in settings. It
provides advice and guidance on how to improve quality, gradings, and
food hygiene rating scores. It also outlines the importance of taking
ownership, being confident and familiar with the inspection process by
giving a broad overview and easy to follow format on topics to prompt

staff discussions, reflection, and further individual research. This
book is a must have for all staff working within the Early Years
Foundation Stage (EYFS) and could be used for training, workshops and
professional discussions.
The Evolution of Meteorology Mar 08 2021 The essential guide to the
history, current trends, and the future of meteorology This
comprehensive review explores the evolution of the field of
meteorology, from its infancy in 3000 bc, through the birth of fresh
ideas and the naming of the field as a science, to the technology
boom, to today. The Evolution of Meteorology reveals the full story of
where meteorology was then to where it is now, where the field is
heading, and what needs to be done to get the field to levels never
before imagined. Authored by experts of the topic, this book includes
information on forecasting technologies, organizations, governmental
agencies, and world cooperative projects. The authors explore the
ancient history of the first attempts to understand and predict
weather and examine the influence of the very early birth of
television, computers, and technologies that are useful to
meteorology. This modern-day examination of meteorology is filled with
compelling research, statistics, future paths, ideas, and suggestions.
This vital resource: Examines current information on climate change
and recent extreme weather events Starts with the Ancient Babylonians
and ends with the largest global agreement of any kind with the Paris
Agreement Includes current information on the most authoritative
research in the field of meteorology Contains data on climate change
theories and understanding, as well as extreme weather statistics and
histories This enlightening text explores in full the history of the
study of meteorology in order to bring awareness to the overall path
and future prospects of meteorology.
Routledge Handbook of Corruption in Asia May 10 2021 Corruption in
Asia ranges from the venal rent-seeking of local officials to the
million-dollar bribes received by corrupt politicians; from excessive
position-related consumption to future job offers in the private
sector for compliant public servants; from money-laundering to ‘white
elephant’ projects that do little more than line the pockets of
developers and their political partners. The Routledge Handbook of
Corruption in Asia addresses the theories, issues and trends in
corruption and anticorruption reform that have emerged from this
diverse experience. The book is divided into four major parts:
corruption and the state; corruption and economic development;
corruption and society; and controlling corruption: strategies,
successes and failures. Chapters compare and contrast corruption in
different social and institutional contexts, examine both successful
and unsuccessful attempts to control it, and consider what lessons can
be drawn from these Asian experiences. This academically rigorous and
insightful book will be of interest to a wide range of students and

scholars, particularly those of Asian studies, politics and sociology.
Competition Law, Regulation and SMEs in the Asia-Pacific Jun 23 2022
Small and medium-sized enterprises (SMEs) account for more than 90 per
cent of all businesses in the Asia-Pacific region - an area which is
rapidly updating its competition laws and regulations to encourage
greater entrepreneurship and open, dynamic economies. Yet SMEs are
almost invisible when those competition policies and laws are
developed and enforced. SMEs are often quite different businesses than
large, multinational corporations, but their nature, significance and
characteristics are often overlooked. This book seeks to rectify the
relative neglect in research and policy discussions on the role of the
SME sector in competition policy and law. Drawing on contributions
from a wide range of competition regulators, lawyers, academics,
consultants and advisers to the SME sector, it addresses such
important issues as: perceptions and views of small businesses about
competition law; regulator engagement and education of the SME sector;
the link between competition law and economic growth; franchising,
SMEs and competition law; issues in enforcing competition law against
SMEs; the role of Chinese family firms; trade, professional and
industry associations; country case studies from Vietnam, Singapore,
Indonesia, Malaysia, China, South Korea, Hong Kong SAR, Japan and the
Pacific Islands.
Regulating Patient Safety Oct 23 2019 Systematically improving
patient safety is of the utmost importance, but it is also an
extremely complex and challenging task. This illuminating study
evaluates the role of professionalism, regulation and law in seeking
to improve safety, arguing that the 'medical dominance' model is illsuited to this aim, which instead requires a patient-centred vision of
professionalism. It brings together literatures on professions,
regulation and trust, while examining the different legal mechanisms
for responding to patient safety events. Oliver Quick includes an
examination in areas of law which have received little attention in
this context, such as health and safety law, and coronial law, and
contends in particular that the active involvement of patients in
their own treatment is fundamental to ensuring their safety.
Violence against Women in India Feb 25 2020 Women in India constitute
nearly half of its population of over a billion people, and this book
is a rigorous social scientific examination of the issue of violence
against women in India. It draws from the latest criminological
research on the nature and extent of such violence; discusses cultural
myths and practices that underlie the problem; and examines policies
and programs that respond to it. This collection will advance
research, justice, and social action to tackle this heartbreaking
problem. The chapters in this book were originally published as a
special issue of the International Journal of Comparative and Applied
Criminal Justice.

Organisational Behaviour Feb 19 2022 This refreshing textbook shows
how research into human behaviour can be applied in the workplace. It
is focussed on helping students to develop the key skills they will
need as future managers and employees. It assumes no prior work
experience, and instead asks students to draw on their everyday
experiences. They are invited to complete a range of innovative
activities designed to deepen their understanding of key topics, such
as personality, perception, and motivation. The book is an ideal
length for one-semester taught courses. It is aimed primarily at first
and second year undergraduate students on business and management
degrees, who are taking OB modules for the first time, though could
also be used on postgraduate and MBA courses.
Haiti Will Not Perish Dec 17 2021 The world’s first independent black
republic, Haiti was forged in the fire of history’s only successful
slave revolution. Yet more than two hundred years later, the full
promise of that revolution – a free country and a free people –
remains unfulfilled. Home for more than a decade to one of the world’s
largest UN peacekeeping forces, Haiti's tumultuous political culture –
buffeted by coups and armed political partisans – combined with
economic inequality and environmental degradation to create immense
difficulties even before the devastating 2010 earthquake killed tens
of thousands of people. This grim tale, however, is not the whole
story. In this moving and detailed history, Michael Deibert, who has
spent two decades reporting on Haiti, chronicles the heroic struggles
of Haitians to build their longed-for country in the face of
overwhelming odds. Based on hundreds of interviews with Haitian
political leaders, international diplomats, peasant advocates and gang
leaders, as well as ordinary Haitians, Deibert’s book provides a
vivid, complex and challenging analysis of Haiti’s recent history.
Corporate Power and Human Rights May 30 2020 There is ample evidence
about the negative effects business activity of all types can have on
the provision of human rights. Equally, there can be little doubt
economic development, usually driven through business activity and
trade, is necessary for any state to provide the institutions and
infrastructure necessary to secure and provide human rights for their
citizens. The United Nations and businesses recognise this tension and
are collaborating to effect change in business behaviours through
voluntary initiatives such as the Global Compact and John Ruggie’s
Guiding Principles. Yet voluntary approaches are evidently failing to
prevent human rights violations and there are few alternatives in law
for affected communities to seek justice. This book seeks to robustly
challenge the current status quo of business approaches to human
rights in order to develop meaningful alternatives in an attempt to
breech the gap between the realities of business and human rights and
its discourse. This book was previously published as a special issue
of the International Journal of Human Rights.

Focus On: 100 Most Popular Spanish-language Films Feb 07 2021
I Am Fifty, and I Don’T Want to Die Jan 26 2020 Everyone is aware of
the damage caused by illegal drugs like cocaine, ice, or heroin. But
not many people know that a staggering number of ordinary men and
women are in the throes of a terrible addiction to seemingly harmless
pain tablets. In I Am Fifty, and I Dont Want to Die, author Abby
Liveringhouse, a fifty-year-old mother and enrolled nurse, tells how
she became hooked on over-the-counter codeine painkillers. Desperate
to get better, she began writing a diary to help her beat her
addiction. Her secret habit began insidiously almost a decade ago when
she started taking this medication for pain and stress and to help her
cope with fatigue during night shifts. She became hooked on these
innocent-looking tablets because she didnt realize how addictive they
were. By sharing her experience, Liveringhouse hopes to help other
people in the same predicament. Relating her numerous attempts to
overcome the addiction I Am Fifty, and I Dont Want to Die offers
insight into the mind of an ordinary mom who became addicted without
knowing it.
Focus On: 100 Most Popular 21St-century English Actresses Oct 15 2021
Southeast Asian Affairs 2016 Jun 18 2019 “Southeast Asian Affairs,
first published in 1974, continues today to be required reading for
not only scholars but the general public interested in in-depth
analysis of critical cultural, economic and political issues in
Southeast Asia. In this annual review of the region, renowned
academics provide comprehensive and stimulating commentary that
furthers understanding of not only the region’s dynamism but also of
its tensions and conflicts. It is a must read.” –Suchit Bunbongkarn,
Emeritus Professor, Chulalongkorn University “Now in its forty-third
edition, Southeast Asian Affairs offers an indispensable guide to this
fascinating region. Lively, analytical, authoritative, and accessible,
there is nothing comparable in quality or range to this series. It is
a must read for academics, government officials, the business
community, the media, and anybody with an interest in contemporary
Southeast Asia. Drawing on its unparalleled network of researchers and
commentators, ISEAS is to be congratulated for producing this major
contribution to our understanding of this diverse and fast-changing
region, to a consistently high standard and in a timely manner.” –Hal
Hill, H.W. Arndt Professor of Southeast Asian Economies, Australian
National University
Political Violence and Oil in Africa Apr 21 2022 The book argues that
in order to better understand the undercurrents of the Niger Delta
conflict, it is imperative to analyse the dynamics of choice in terms
of the distinct courses of action taken by the Ogoni and Ijaw. Given
the similar structural constraints, the author considers why the Ogoni
adopted nonviolent resistance, and the Ijaw violent resistance. This
book is divided into seven chapters starting with an introduction to

oil and political violence in African conflicts, and includes a
synoptic overview of four other resource-rich countries in Africa.
Theoretical and conceptual underpinnings of conflict are then
presented with the aim of situating the Niger Delta conflicts within
the wider conflict literature. Chapter Three concentrates the
discussion on the Nigerian Niger Delta, outlining the core issues at
the centre of the contestations. The following three chapters offer an
in-depth empirical analysis on the interaction between the narratives
on nonviolence versus violence, the nature of leadership styles, and
the organisation of the Ogoni and Ijaw movements along with a
concluding chapter.
Heritage, Conservation and Communities May 22 2022 Public
participation and local community involvement have taken centre stage
in heritage practice in recent decades. In contrast with this
established position in wider heritage work, public engagement with
conservation practice is less well developed. The focus here is on
conservation as the practical care of material cultural heritage, with
all its associated significance for local people. How can we be more
successful in building capacity for local ownership and leadership of
heritage conservation projects, as well as improving participative
involvement in decisions and in practice? This book presents current
research and practice in community-led conservation. It illustrates
that outcomes of locally-led, active participation show demonstrable
social, educational and personal benefits for participants. Bringing
together UK and international case studies, the book combines analysis
of theoretical and applied approaches, exploring the lived experiences
of conservation projects in and with different communities. Responding
to the need for deeper understanding of the outcomes of heritage
conservation, it examines the engagement of local people and
communities beyond the expert and specialist domain. Highlighting the
advances in this important aspect of contemporary heritage practice,
this book is a key resource for practitioners in heritage studies,
conservation and heritage management. It is also relevant for the
practising professional, student or university researcher in an
emerging field that overarches professional and academic practice.
India’s National Security Dec 05 2020 The global security environment
in the last five years has been characterised by a state of ‘no war,
no peace’ among major powers, resulting in a state of uncertainty
about their national security objectives. For instance, the US has
been concerned about the attitudes of Iran, Russia, North Korea,
China, and others, and yet did not expect a direct military conflict
with them. On the other hand, China has expanded its naval strategy
from a mere ‘off-shore defence’ to ‘open seas protection’ and has
called for both ‘defence and offence’ instead of merely ‘territorial
air defence’, thereby indicating preparedness for the possibility of a
military confrontation. The major powers have been thus groping for

suitable responses to their threat perceptions. It is in this kind of
a complex and confusing international environment that India, as a
rising power, has been called upon to wade through its strategic
partnerships with major powers and nurture friendships with various
Asian and African countries. This sixteenth volume of India’s National
Security Annual Review offers indispensable information and evaluation
on matters pertaining to national security. It undertakes a thorough
analysis of the trends to provide a backdrop to India’s engagement
with various countries. The volume also discusses persisting threats
from China and Pakistan. With contributions from experts from the
fields of diplomacy, academia, and civil and military services, the
book will be one of the most dependable sources of analyses for
scholars of international relations, foreign policy, defence and
strategic studies, and political science, and practitioners alike.
Understanding China’s New Diplomacy Jul 20 2019 What is China’s highspeed rail diplomacy? What is China’s infrastructure diplomacy? How do
they relate to each other and to the country’s Belt and Road
Initiative? Can China finance the numerous projects around the world
under the initiative? This book assesses the important implications of
China’s new diplomacy for the global political economy. It argues that
a new developmental path called ‘geo-developmentalism’ is in the
making: China plays a leading role in promoting growth and building
connections across Eurasia and beyond.
Democratic Legitimacy in the European Union and Global Governance Aug
13 2021 This book addresses one of the most relevant challenges to the
sustainability of the European Union (EU) as a political project: the
deficit of citizens’ support. It identifies missing elements of
popular legitimacy and makes proposals for their formal inclusion in a
future Treaty reform, while assessing the contribution that the EU may
make to global governance by expanding a credible democratic model to
other international actors. The contributors offer perspectives from
law, political science, and sociology, and the 15 case studies of
different aspects of the incipient European demos provide the reader
with a comprehensive overview of these pertinent questions. The edited
volume provides a truly interdisciplinary study of the citizens’ role
in the European political landscape that can serve as a basis for
further analyses of the EU’s democratic legitimacy. It will be of use
to legal scholars and political scientists interested in the EU’s
democratic system, institutional setup and external relations.
China in India's Post-Cold War Engagement with Southeast Asia Dec 25
2019 This book examines the role of China in driving and sustaining
India’s post-Cold War engagement with Southeast Asia. In doing so, it
provides a unique insight into the regional dimensions of the SinoIndian relationship. India launched its Look East Policy in the early
1990s as part of a concerted effort to revive the importance of
Southeast Asia in the country’s foreign policy agenda. This study

assesses the role of the China factor – defined here as China’s
regional role, which has been interpreted through the prism of the
Sino-Indian relationship – in the inception and evolution of the
policy. More specifically, it establishes the extent to which China
has been raised as a priority in discourses of India’s Look East
Policy and how this has varied over time from the origins of the
policy through to the most recent phase of the renamed Act East
Policy. Addressing the distinction between what policymakers signal in
their official statements and their true or underlying motivations,
the book alludes to the fact that government officials may not always
reflect true intentions in their official statements, and it is often
what is not said that may reveal more about their real motivations.
This is particularly relevant in the context of the Sino-Indian
relationship where diplomatic rhetoric often masks more competitive
and confrontational aspects of the bilateral relationship. An
important analysis of the interplay between India’s relations with
Southeast Asia and China, this book will be of interest to academics,
policymakers and students in the fields of International Relations,
Asian Security, Southeast Asian politics, and in particular, Indian
foreign policy, the Sino-Indian relationship, and India’s Look
East/Act East Policy.
Institutionalised Summits in International Governance Jul 12 2021
This book analyses the role of institutionalised summits in
international governance, adding a fresh perspective to the
controversial debate over the value of institutionalised summits for
international governance. It argues that the contribution of these
summits to negotiating and implementing international agreements on
policy change is ambivalent. Based on an innovative theoretical model
the books proposes that states strategically select summits with their
specific institutional design for advancing their policy preferences.
Developing the route to the summit and the route from the summit as
precise causal mechanisms, the author argues that these choices
explain the ambivalence of summit involvement. With empirically rich
case studies on the Group of 7 (G7) and the European Council, the book
provides a rare systematic comparison of different summits. The
empirical record shows strikingly similar patterns for the G7 and the
European Council, but it also points to variation deserving further
attention in the study of summits in different institutional
environments. It will be of interest to researchers in International
Relations, Global Governance, and European Politics, and those
interested in global institutions and decision-making.
Handbook on Gender and War Aug 01 2020 This interdisciplinary
Handbook offers a comprehensive and detailed overview of the
relationship between gender and war, exploring the conduct of war, its
impact, aftermath and opposition to it. Offering sophisticated
theoretical insights and empirical research from the First World War

to contemporary conflicts around the world, this Handbook underscores
the centrality of gender to critical examinations of war.
Food Literacy Oct 03 2020 Globally, the food system and the
relationship of the individual to that system, continues to change and
grow in complexity. Eating is an everyday event that is part of
everyone’s lives. There are many commentaries on the nature of these
changes to what, where and how we eat and their socio-cultural,
environmental, educational, economic and health consequences. Among
this discussion, the term "food literacy" has emerged to acknowledge
the broad role food and eating play in our lives and the empowerment
that comes from meeting food needs well. In this book, contributors
from Australia, China, United Kingdom and North America provide a
review of international research on food literacy and how this can be
applied in schools, health care settings and public education and
communication at the individual, group and population level. These
varying perspectives will give the reader an introduction to this
emerging concept. The book gathers current insights and provides a
platform for discussion to further understanding and application in
this field. It stimulates the reader to conceptualise what food
literacy means to their practice and to critically review its
potential contribution to a range of outcomes.
Handbook of Research on Human Social Interaction in the Age of Mobile
Devices Apr 09 2021 Digital innovations, such as mobile technologies,
have had a significant impact on the way people relate to one another,
as well as the way they obtain and distribute information. As mobile
devices continue to evolve, it has become easier to socialize;
however, these mobile advancements have also made certain aspects of
interaction more complex. The Handbook of Research on Human Social
Interaction in the Age of Mobile Devices features an interdisciplinary
perspective on mobile innovations and the use of this technology in
daily life. Investigating the successes, issues, and challenges of the
utilization of mobile technology, this handbook of research is a
comprehensive reference source for professionals, educators,
policymakers, and students interested in the impact these devices have
on digital interaction, media, and communication.
Amoris Laetitia--the Joy of Love Jun 11 2021 Pope Francis' Apostolic
Exhortation: The Joy of Love (Amoris Laetitia) brings together the
results of the two Synods on the Family convoked by Pope Francis in
2014 and 2015. The Apostolic Exhortation is appreciated as an aid to
reflection, dialogue and pa
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